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Comments: As a lifelong Southeast Alaska resident, I would like to testify to fact that if it wasn't for these remote

access cabins in private ownership I would not have experienced nearly what Southeast had to offer, and it costs

the US Forest service nothing.

These remote cabins also provide an extra level of safety, and security in this harsh weather environment of

Southeast Alaska. These cabins are always accessible, and well stocked with provisions, first aid supply's,

communications, and warmth.

Please continue this worthwhile program, that we all need so much here. Thank you for your consideration,

Wayne Smith, life long southeast Alaskan, and successful local private business owner.


